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PTO SNACK DAY  Sept 23rd 
$2.00 will buy a snack and a 

drink ! 
September 5th  

NO SCHOOL–  Labor Day 
 

Sept 15th—PTO Open House: 
5:00pm —6:00 pm    

We will not have individual conferences on this 
night, but you can schedule a conference for a 

later date.  Come and see your child’s classroom 
and meet teacher!  

Reminder:  No one is allowed beyond 

the office doors.   If you would like to 

meet with your child’s teacher, please 

call the office to make an appointment 

to meet with the teacher during his/

her  planning period.   

TRANSPORTATION CHANGES are not allowed by phone and                                              

are not allowed after 2:00.  All changes must be made in writing!    

Padres, si usted desea recibir cualquier informacion sobre este boletin de noticias en Espanol, o requiera 

cualquier traduccion, entran en contacto con la escuela a 246 -2525. 

Extended Library  begins on Tuesday,  Sept 13th!  The 

time has changed from last year—

3:30-5:30.  
 Only one parent will be allowed in with 
the student.  No babies or siblings from 

other schools allowed.  


